
Invitation to the VGC
Rendezvous 2018

From 23.07.-28.07.2018 in the Lilienthal City of
Anklam

Arrival and flying already from 21.07.2018
possible.

We, the aviation club "Otto Lilienthal"
Anklam e.V. are glad that we have the VGC

Rendezvous at the birthplace of aviation.

Welcome to all VGC friends
with and without plane.

We hope that you can spend a few nice days in an
historical place of aviation.

Registration and Info

http://www.fliegerklub-otto-lilienthal-anklam.de
reginald_kasubeck@web.de

0049 15233579259




